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Public Works 

March 13, 2025 
 
RE: Contract Agreement with Konecranes 
 
On February 10, 2025 the City of Dickinson reviewed bids from 3 vendors to provide inspection, 
maintenance, and repair services to nineteen overhead cranes and three service trucks. After 
further review and discussion with the vendors, city staff proceeded with contract negotiations 
with Konecranes. The three vendors quotes are included. Dakota Fluid Power has previous 
provided this service but does not provide the full required details of the inspections and will not 
perform any additional work that is needed during the inspections. 
 
This is an agreement between City of Dickinson and Konecranes to provide inspection, 
maintenance, and repair services to nineteen overhead cranes and three service trucks.    
 These services are essential for ensuring the safety, reliability, and efficiency of the equipment, 
and compliance with local and federal regulations. All units will be inspected annually with the 
exception of the Baler Building crane being inspected monthly due to the nature if its frequent 
use. 
 
Below is the price summary through the duration of the contract: 

 2025 total price is $12,558.67 

 2026 total price is $13,061.00 

 2027 total price is $13,583.44 
 
The agreement has been reviewed by City staff and Attorney Wenko. It is staff 
recommendation to approve the agreement with Konecranes. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Aaron L. Praus 
Public Works Director 


